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Hi Kathy, 

I must say you have been AMAZING!!! 

Thank you so much to both you and Dr. 

Lipani.   I thought doctors and nurses like the 

two of you were a thing of the past.  Trust me, 

you are a rare find and a treasure. 

I will call to arrange the date for my MRI now 

that you got the insurance approval.  I will let 

you know when I am scheduled and will call 

to make a follow up appointment.  

Thank you again for everything! :) 

                                             K.P. 


